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Music:


This half term we will continue to ExploreTempo and dynamcs. Orange class did very well in this area last half of term. Through dance instruments and our voices. We will play  a range of games creating movement and sounds.











ICT:


ICT is going to continue to be embedded across the curriculum. With particular reference to maths pupils will learn how to create simple pictograms and then bar graphs on the computer. 








PSHE:


This half term we will be focusing on making personal choices and respecting others. We will look at a range of child friendly literature that teaches strong morals and we will role play and complete short activities to help us develop a conscious attitude to choice making. 








History


In History we will be learning about The Great Fire of London. Pupils will learn to develop their understanding of  event s beyond living memory in British history, The Great Fire of London will instroduce them to  a famous person from the past,, Samuel Pepys. Children develop their sense of chronology and consider why the Great Fire happened and how it affected the people at the time. Pupils will complete pieces of art work with this theme in mind.














English: 


In English we are going to be developing our labelling skills via non chronological reports. Pupils will learn how to organise ideas under subheadings. Pupils will have the opportunity to develop their research skills using paper-based and ICT-based texts. They will use search engines to find images on the Internet, leaflets from educational visits, photographs taken by other children and simple non-chronological paper-based texts. They will then learn to develop their reporting skills by using 4/5 word sentences to label information.








Maths:


We will be focusing on length, size and height in this area we will  order objects by height using direct comparison. We will also draw  round each other and measuring the outline. Children work in pairs comparing hand and feet size. Pupils will learn to use a ruler to measure a range of objects in cm. We will continue to strengthen our number knowledge from 1-25.  During this process we will sequence numbers, match properties to numbers, use addition and many other interactive multisensory activities. 








Swimming:


 In swimming we are focusing on completing a sequence of activities in the water independently. In PE we will start basic gymnastics Experience and explore basic body actions and single movements. Copy and repeat familiar single ‘like’ body actions to make a short sequence.


Experience how their body feels when still and exercising.


Observe and communicate about what they and others have done.

















